

Contact Information opendoorbaptistcp@yahoo.com Phone 505.603.2916

Sending Church Landmark Baptist Church 160 Rock Street Loganville, GA 30052 Pastor Keith Everett Phone 770.466.8135 www.landmarkforchrist.com

Home Church Harvest Baptist Church 2103 Yucca St Santa Fe, NM 87505 www.harvestbaptistsf.com

Support Address

MISSIONS.III.

PO Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517 706.654.2818 www.mwbm.org

Birthdays & Anniversary Chris 3/10

Courtney 4/4
Clint 3/13/2010
Clay 7/26/2011
Cade 9/16/2012
Callie 7/25/2013
Cash 10/24/2014
Colt 9/12/2015
Case 9/12/2015
Calena 5/9/2017
Caydie 6/10/2018
Anniversary 10/25/2008



Greetings and glory to the name of our Lord Jesus Christ!

We are thankful to come to you once again in this fall season of 2021. The Lord has been gracious to us his dear children, as well as giving fruit for the ministry. We are thankful for all your prayers and support. Your faithfulness is extremely appreciated.

Fall 2021

As we look back over the summer the Lord has truly blessed in many ways. 2021 has been almost a recovery year from 2020 for many of us. We are thankful for the Lord working on our behalf during such troubled times.

We are thankful for the completion of our auditorium platform remodel at the church. We were able to widen the platform, raise the choir loft, move the baptistry, as well as add a grand piano that a church in Georgia donated. It has been our desire to upgrade this for several years for the excellency of the service of the Lord.

Summer camp at Wilderness Baptist Camp went very well. We had approximately 70-80 people there during that week. Pastor Steve Sykes from Deming, New Mexico as well as Pastor Matt Wood from Clovis, New Mexico were our special guest speakers.

The addictions ministry at the church has been growing here recently. We have seen a number of first-time visitors, returning visitors, and as a result some have gotten saved and are ready for baptism into the church.

In June, I had the opportunity to speak at the missions youth rally at Macedonia World Baptist Missions. This meeting was held at the home office in Georgia. We are thankful for our director Nathan Saunders and his burden for the next generation. It was such a blessing to be able to give a challenge to young adults that are praying about God's will for world evangelism.

As some of you might have heard, Courtney and I are expecting our 12th child. Be in prayer for the baby and Courtney as we are praying for a healthy safe delivery. The baby should be born in March. When our last daughter Caris was born, she had some trouble at birth; she is doing well now and we are thankful for your prayers.

Thank you for your partnership in this ministry and continue to pray for this region of the country. We need more churches, more laborers to reach the souls that are made up in this southwestern region of our country.

In Christ,

Chris Rogers Family